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Monday 22nd September 2025 
 

Dear parents/ carers,  
 
This term, year 1 will be learning about rockets and flight overtime in design and 
technology, science and history. Arrangements have been made for them to visit RAF 
Cosford Museum on Wednesday 22nd October 2025. Children will take part in 
workshops during their visit.  
 
Children will travel by coach and will leave school at approximately 9am and return by the 
end of school day.  
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch. If you would like to order a packed lunch 
from the school kitchen, please let the office know by Monday 13th October 2025.  
 
Please make a payment of £8 per child and consent to them attending on School 
Gateway.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs A Kabil  
Headteacher 
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